
 

NOTICE OF MEETING  
CANCELLATION 

  Gwinnett County Stormwater Authority 
January 17, 2025 @ 2:00pm 

Department of Water Resources, Training Room 
684 Winder Hwy, Lawrenceville, Georgia 30045 

 
 

The January 17, 2025, meeting of the Gwinnett County Stormwater Authority is CANCELLED. The next 
regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Friday, April 18, 2025, at 2:00pm in the Training Room at the 
Department of Water Resources Central Facility, 684 Winder Highway, Lawrenceville, GA 30045. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

As set forth in the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, Gwinnett County Government does not discriminate 
on the basis of disabilities in the admission or access to, or treatment or employment in its programs or 
activities. Matthew Eason, 75 Langley Drive, Lawrenceville, Georgia, 30046 has been designated to coordinate 
compliance with the non-discrimination requirements contained in section 34.107 of the Department of Justice 
regulations, information concerning the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, and the rights 
provided thereunder, are available from the ADA coordinator.  
 
Gwinnett County Government will assist citizens with special needs given proper notice (seven working days). 
Any request for reasonable accommodations required by individuals to fully participate in any open meeting, 
program or activity of Gwinnett County Government should be direct to Matthew Eason, 75 Langley Drive, 
Lawrenceville, GA 30046, telephone number 770.822.8165. 
 


